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Dear Parents 

 

We are hoping to restart the School Orchestra; practices would place once a 

week during lunch time. 

 

If your child is learning to play an instrument and would be interested in taking 

part please complete and return the slip below.    

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

A Russell 

Headteacher 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

School Orchestra 

 

My child ………………………………………………….. would be interested in taking part in the 

School Orchestra. 

 

Instrument played: ……………………………………………………. 

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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